EBBETT PARK SCHOOL

EXCELLENCE, PRIDE & SPIRIT



Whats been happening...

Level changes

Thank you to each and every one of you for your understanding and compliance during the move from level 1 to 2 and back to level 1 last week. Our tamariki showed great resilience and continued school life as if nothing had changed.



We are all pleased to be back in level 1 with normal timetables. However, we are very disappointed that we have missed out on the planned Art Deco Trip Friday last week. The EXCITING news is that we are going to continue with a plan to return to the Winter Art Deco Festival instead (held on 16th July). So, please continue to send in permission slips and money and we will hold onto it and use it for the next trip. All money will be credited.

It was lovely to see Whaea Kelly all decked out in her Art Deco gear on Friday...for those that do not know...she LOVES Art Deco and is always participating in the celebrations during the Art Deco Weekends.



Vision

Empowering akonga to be culturally inclusive and engaged community members of the future. Striving to excel, standing with pride and connecting with spirit.



Mission

Ebbett Park School will challenge students to excel and provide them With all they require to be lifelong learners.



EXCELLENCE Matatau PRIDE Kaha

SPIRIT Mana

School Apps

ClassDojo

A free app we use to reward students and an easy way to communicate with your Childs teacher.



Skool Loop

A free app for us to share notices, for parents to sign permission slips and to inform us of your child's absences.



Seesaw

A free app to access your child's learning and experiences while at Ebbett Park School.



What's coming up....

Uniform Review

We are considering updating our school uniform and need your input.

In the School Office there is a display that has what we currently have and what we are considering moving too.

We would like to get feedback so please come in and share your thoughts.



Student Achievement and Acknowledgement

Community Service





At the end of the 2020 academic year two Ebbett Park learners celebrated their birthdays. Rather than receiving gifts they asked their friends to donate food items for the Salvation Army. They then took these items into the centre and were acknowledged for their selfless actions.

Well done girls the Ebbett Park School whanau are very PROUD of you!

Classroom Champions





Congratulations to these tamariki who have demonstrated EXCELLENCE, PRIDE and/or SPIRIT during week 3 of this term. Very proud of all their achievements.

Values Bands



First values bands for the 2021 academic year. CONGRATULATIONS: Josie, Kaskade, Kacius and Makaire for reaching the target to get an 'Excellence' band. A big pakipaki to Kacius who now has 2 Excellence bands. Jayden received his Pride band.

Well done to our tamariki who continue to show our school values.

YOU ROCK TEAM!

Public Acknowledgement



I LOVE RECEIVING EMAILS LIKE THIS: I wanted to send you a quick email to let you know my experience with your road patrollers today (16th Feb) on Oliphant Road.

As you know it was terrible weather this afternoon so the kids had a pretty tough job on their hands! I wanted to commend them on their exceptional work they showed. When I stopped to let them pull their signs out they both signalled me with a thank you in sign language! This was a first and as a staff member of another school whom have children that sign was super awesome to see! Once all the children had got across safely they pulled their signs in and both gave me the

thumbs up including a massive smile on both their little faces (even though they were in shocking weather they still had high spirits!)

I know all too often schools get negative feedback from the public but today was such a delight to see and I couldn't let the chance go by without letting you know you have some amazing children at your school!

YOU HAVE MADE US PROUD

MEET THE TEAM EVENING



5.30pm - Ebbett Park School in the quad area between classroom blocks 1-4 and 5-8.

A chance to meet the Board of Trustees and staff.

Have a chat, sign up to be the 'School Fund-raising Committee' and meet other EPS Whanau.

Sausage, patties will be served...no need to cook dinner on Tuesday night!





CALENDAR

Gate's Open: 8.15am for learner arrivals. Learners go straight to classrooms.

Week 4: Tuesday 23rd: Meet the Team @ 5.30pm BBQ, meet and greet.

February Friday 26th: House Swimming Challenge

Week 5: Monday 1st: Road Patrol Training at EPS, 9.00am start.

March Friday 5th: PALs Training (more details to come)

Week 6: Tuesday 9th: Reading Together Programme Begins (session 1 of 3) - see newsletter.

March

Week 7: IEP Week - any learner who has an IEP/IBP will have a meeting with the learning team -

March Mr Dufty will make contact soon regarding these and booking times.

Tuesday 16th: Reading Together Programme (session 2 of 3)

Week 8: Tuesday 23rd: Reading Together Programme (session 3 of 3)

March Wednesday 24th: Mitre 10 Tough Kids Challenge and

Y5/6 Girls Football

Thursday 25th: Board of Trustees Meeting 6.15pm

Week 9: Friday 2nd April: GOOD FRIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

Week 10: Monday 5th: EASTER MONDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

April Tuesday 6th: EASTER TUESDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

Friday 9th: Go Noodle House Challenge (details to

Week 11: Friday 16th: Last day term 1 (normal day finish)



Sunshine is just around the corner!

COMMUNITY NOTICES Reading Together Programme 2021

Please return to the OFFICE

Dear parents

This term we will be running a Reading Together Programme starting on Tuesday 9th March from 9.00am – 9.40am at school in the school library.

We will be able to give you lots of good ideas that will support you and your child with home reading.

There will be three sessions and you need to be able to attend all three. (Tuesday 9th, Tuesday 16th and Tuesday 23rd March)



Reading Together Programme

I would like to attend all three reading togeth	er sessions.
Name:	
Name of child:	
Phone:	

Please return this slip to the classroom teacher

Incredible Years Parenting Programme

A course designed for parents of children from three years old to eight years old. We explore what kids need from their parents and how parents can guide their children.

We will be at the Camberley Community Centre every Tuesday morning from 9:30am to 12:00pm.

The first session of the programme is on Tuesday 16th February, so sign up as soon as you can! The course is 14 sessions and endorsed by the ministry of education.

Parents must have some day-to-day care of their child, so you can join in with the course homework.





The enrolment process takes about 30 mins.

Jason: 0297730963 Debbie: 02108593900

BUCKINGHAM GUARDS MARCHING

'Ever heard of Marching? Wanting to give it a go or get back into it?

Buckingham Guards Marching Club are looking for new Marchers to join!



We are a Hawkes Bay Marching club with different teams that cater for for ages 6 - 17 years old.

No experience is required, we'll teach you everything you need to know!

Contact Shoanna on 027 788 8841 for more information or find us on Facebook today!

Maycenvale United Football Club

Be part of a family orientated club We provide teams for all children including girls only teams. All welcome.

Come down, have a sausage sizzle ,play on the bouncy castle and meet other families. Hawke's Bay Regional Sports Park. Saturday 6th March 11.30-2.30pm . Fees are \$60 if paid on the day.

Trish Little Maycenvale United Football 0272132135.



HASTINGS RUGBY AND SPORTS WEIGHIN/ REGISTRATION EVENING!

When: Tues 9th March 3.30-5.30pm

Where: Main Clubrooms at Elwood Park

Cost: \$50 per player \$80 for two siblings \$100 for 3+

(Please note subs have gone up from last year as they were reduced due to Covid) Cash and Eftpos available.

Please ensure all players are registered online and note ALL players from 5th grade up to 12th grade need to be weighed in. Follow the link below to register.

https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/142115?as=t

Any Questions contact Hannah McGrail 0274134594

